
Email to Parents

Dear parent / carer

It's has been great to see Year 11 students back in school this week and all keen to put their best foot forward for this 

coming year and be as successful as they can be. We have attached our Year 11 - Aiming for Success poster, which 

details some key dates upcoming over the next half term and beyond. Further to this, we wanted to remind you of a few 

things we have discussed with the students this week.

• Thursday 11 September (5pm - 7pm) - Year 11 Launch Evening. This is our event whereby we will set the scene for 

you and your child regarding Year 11 - information and key dates about the year ahead, revision materials and 

strategies to enable you to support them from home and the opportunity to discuss how best to achieve success in 

the core subjects of Maths, English & Science. Please join us next Thursday, booking is open via the Arbor parent 

app.

• We are opening up quiet revision areas in the learning zones across the school each morning from 8am as well as a 

supervised lunchtime revision space each day. If you wish for your child to be able to access these, remind them to 

collect a pass each morning in the canteen from the Year 11 team.

• Continue to check out the dedicated school website area "Year 11 - Aiming for Success" which will be updated with 

more information, particularly related to exams, over the coming weeks.

Kind regards,

Mr D Willson

Assistant Headteacher - Standards

https://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/page/?title=Year+11+%2D+Aiming+for+Success&pid=272
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